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Says local level experience as De Pere Alderman will translate well to the State Capitol.

      

  

GREEN BAY - Green Bay Mayor Eric Genrich announced his endorsement of De Pere
Alderman Jonathon Hansen as the next State Senator for the 30th District.

  

“Ald. Jonathon Hansen will carry forward the tradition of effective, progressive leadership the
30th Senate district has come to expect and appreciate. He’s proved to be an effective and
responsive leader at the local level, experience that will translate well in the State Capitol. I am
confident that Jonathon will represent the values and interests of Green Bay residents in the
State Senate — please join me in enthusiastically supporting his candidacy.”

  

Ald. Jonathon Hansen  has already been endorsed by Greater Green Bay Firefighters Local
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141, Wisconsin Conservation Voters, numerous labor organizations, Sen. Dave Hansen, and
several other local elected officials
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